January 2018

Cold and flu season has arrived! This year we have seen significant viral illnesses in our schoals.

e always strive to create a healthy learning environment for our students, and therefore, it
important not to send your child to school if they are sick.
N

Ifyour child is experiencing a cold, congestion, upset stomach, temperature or just not feeling well -

Even if they are not running a fever, please keep them at home.

Alow grade mm<m_. (with or without a nogu_mzz of sore throat or cough) may be viral in nature, but can still be
contagious,._ A child with a tempe above ly will be sent home from school. If your child has
been out ill with a fever, Emmmm m&._mnm to the mozos::m guidelines when deciding if your child is well enough
to return to school.
» Afever is defined as an oral temperature above 100 degrees orally or an axillary (armpit)
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We recommend these guidelines for the health
and safety of all the students and to protect the
medically fragile students at school, whose
underlying medical condition can be greatly
exacerbated by the cold and flu.
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Thank you for your help in keeping our school
healthy for all students.

y Rosas Harnetlaux, RN

School Nurse
rharnetigux@s

sd.n

It is always best to consult with your child’s medical provider if you
have any concerns. The instructions given by your doctor, even when
in conflict with the above guidelines, should be foliowed.




